
SUMMER IN CHINA
MANDARIN CAMP IN SHANGHAI

2015
Shanghai

Summer Camp Organizers Contact info:
Asia Pacific Language School 

Tel: +1-425-641-1703
Email: asianlanguage@hotmail.com

Full-board camp, 7days/7 

24H/24, all-inclusive

39 hours Mandarin courses 

in small groups

Get to know more about 

Chinese culture and people

Experience the charm of 

ancient China

Campsite in Shanghai top 
university, 24-hour tutoring 
to guarantee the safety of  
students. Meet friends from 
other countries who are also 
learning Mandarin.

As well as study sessions at 
night with tutors, to answer 
student's questions in 
homework, and to practice 
Chinese characters writing 
skill.

Traditional culture courses and 
outdoor cultural visits are 
organized in the afternoons, to 
make students understand 
Chinese language and Chinese 
culture in a relaxed way.

Field trip in Suzhou, Hangzhou 
and Wuzhen, icon of  old China, 
perfect vision of  China's 
classic past.
Taste local characteristic 
gastronomy.

Real Mandarin

Real In SHanghai

       Let’s 
GO! GO! GO!
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